
 
 

 
Thank you for your interest in donating a gift of stock to the South Carolina Governor's School of the Arts and 
Humanities Foundation your support helps to ensure the standard of excellence for which the Governor’s 
School has become known.  We are grateful for your continued support. 
 
Your generosity allows us to guarantee that no qualified student will be denied the life-transforming 
opportunities available at the Governor’s School – our state’s premiere public residential high school for the 
arts.  In addition to an exemplary arts education, students receive an intense and innovative academic education 
that fosters connections to the arts while meeting all the requirements for a South Carolina high school diploma. 
Students from all over the state of South Carolina have the opportunity to concentrate on their skills in an 
enriching environment of artistic and academic excellence.    
 
These opportunities that are available to our state’s most accomplished arts students would not be possible 
without the support of our benefactors.  We are grateful for your dedication to our current students and to the 
school that will continue to provide opportunities for future generations of young artists in South Carolina.  
 
Listed below is the Foundation’s brokerage account information for stock transfers: 
 
Brokerage account:    UBS 
    Account # BL16172 
 
Name on Account:  SC Governor’s School for the Arts and Humanities Foundation, Inc. 
    Fed. Tax ID # 57-0794878 
 
Broker address:    Shain Blackburn Group 
    Michael Shain/Brian Blackburn 
    17 W. McBee Ave.     
    Greenville, SC  29601 
    (864) 241-6339 Molly Dunlap, Client Service Representative 
 
DTC number:    0221 
 
 
Thank you for your commitment to the arts in South Carolina! 
 
Please contact Amanda Herlihy, director of development if you have any questions. 
Amanda.herlihy@gsafoundation.net, 864-282-4104. 


